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October 23, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Farmingdale Families, 
 
At this time, we find it appropriate to send out a friendly reminder that students 
may not be dropped off in front of the school on Academy Street.  Instead, 
please use the​ only ​approved drop-off location, which is in the loop of the 
school parking lot behind the building on Southard Avenue (in front of the main 
office.) Staff members are on hand to ensure students safely exit their cars and 
enter the building. 
 
Dropping off students in front of the school on Academy Street is dangerous for 
children and motorists. ​ NJ State Police will be available on various mornings 
throughout the school year to ensure that our arrival procedures are being 
followed. 
 
We thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
In education, 
 
 
 
Edith Conroy 
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